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CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Australian Federal Government. Do
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is safe.

To Whom it may concern,

I wish to express my dissatisfaction to the proposed changes to the seat of Higgins. It
makes no sense to divide representation amongst five Federal Members of Parliament
and feel as a result the communities best interests will be diluted.

Please take my thoughts onboard. 

Yours sincerely,

Warren Tharle
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